
D174/20 DAERA: Environmental Challenge Fund 2020/2021  

The Head of Parks presented previously circulated report and sought permission to accept the 

Funding Offer from the Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs: Environment 

Challenge Competition 2020/21 successful application for the redevelopment of Ballyronan Wood.  

Councillor Elattar proposed to proceed with the recommendation and said that she welcomed the 

work which was carried out at Ballyronan as it was very well used throughout the district.  

Councillor Clarke agreed that it was a good piece of work which would enhance the area.  

Proposed by Councillor Elattar  

Seconded by Councillor Doris and  

Resolved  

That it be recommended to Council to:  

a) Accept the DAERA Environmental Challenge Fund 2020/2021 funding opportunity as per the 

Letter of Offer.  

b) Approve allocation of match funding £40,500 to the Ballyronan Wood redevelopment from the 

Councils Outdoor Recreation Five year Strategic Plan capital programme allocation.  

c) Appoint a suitably qualified ICT and IST for the delivery of associated consultancy and contract 

works services. 


